
Just learned of this bill & rarely write to address issues although I should more often.  I am completely 
opposed to this bill. Most law abiding, gun owning citizens are already careful with their long arms or 
handguns.  Personally, it frustrates me that we are being targeted rather than addressing the law-
breakers. It is a confused world we live in now.  I live in a rural area & have my guns for protection from 
men & animals.  My gun won’t do me much good if I have to dig it out & unlock it when I need it quickly.  
Why are we, long-term, safe gun owners & law abiding citizens being threatened with punishments 
rather than tightening our laws against the ones who break the law?  
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